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15 October 2021 

 

Assalamu Alaikum Wr Wb 

 

Dear Parents of Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2 Students, 

 

RE: Staged Return to Onsite Learning - Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2 

 

I write to you as a courtesy reminder that the staged return to onsite learning for Foundation, Year 

1 and Year 2 students is as per the following schedule: 

 

Year Levels From Monday 18 October until Thursday 4 

November, students will attend onsite 

learning on these weekdays 

From Friday 5 

November 

 

Foundation 

 

Monday – Tuesday – Wednesday 

 

Every day of the week 

 

Year 1 – Year 2 

 

Thursday – Friday  

 

Every day of the week 

 

Kindly ensure to follow the above schedule as parents of students attending on the wrong days of 

the week will be contacted and asked to pick up their children due to the regulatory requirements 

in this regard.  

 

While we acknowledge the difficulties in asking young children to wear face masks, however, the 

Chief Health Officer strongly recommends that students in the above year levels to wear a face 

mask while indoors. The face mask requirement is only mandatory for students in Years 3 and 

above. 

 

A courtesy reminder to please ensure your child is not sent to school on any given day when they 

are ill or displaying flu-like symptoms. Parents of ill students will be contacted asking them to 

pick their child while the child waits in a designated room.  

 

Please note the canteen will be closed until the end of this term to avoid the risks of cross-

contamination.  

 

You may refer to the schools Covid Safe measures and Health Directives in the link below which 

outlines all measures the school I undertaken to mitigate the risks of exposure: 

https://schoolbox.dulum.vic.edu.au/homepage/9251 

 

We look forward to welcoming back our young students next week, Insha’Allah.  

 

Regards, 

Ms Rakia Chebib 

Head of Primary [Girls] 
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